
We had a massive number of
helpers at our Discos. With so
many parents there it made
such a difference, and almost
400 children had a ball. A
massive Thank You! 

There has not been a good
uptake for raffle prizes from
local businesses and a lot of
money has been asked from
parents already. We do not wish
to ask for prizes as well as then
purchase tickets. With a healthy
balance, we have made the
decision to cancel the Christmas
Raffle this year.

Christmas cards are due
in school by the end of
November. We will
update when the
printers have completed
our hundreds of brilliant
designs. 

After some suggestions
of a virtual attendance
at the Parent Council
meetings. We will set up
our next meeting on
Teams as well as in
person. See you on
Wednesday 22nd
January at 7pm. 

6th March
School Discos
6-830pm

6th June
Summer Fayre
630-830pm

CHRISTMAS CARDS
Our Woodie weans

amazing Christmas card
designs are at the

printers and will be
delivered soon. 

 

Actions:

 We will renew the
Twinkl membership
and purchase a
membership to Fishy
Music for the school. 

We will fund the snacks
and juice for the
Woodside Festive Fun
Day on 18 December. 

We are looking into
some of your
fundraising
suggestions - A Family
Fundraising Night,
Community Wishlist,
Amazon Wishlist and
Community Payback.

Thank you
 for read

ing!

CLLR UPDATES 
At our Parent Council
meeting last week Cllr

Keatt gave us an update
on the budget, hopes for

positive action on
speeding in Silvertonhill
and council discusions

on social media and
mobile phones in

schools.
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We need 
your help with:

Barry, Jonny

and Ali

woodsideparentcouncil@hotmail.co.uk


